
NEW SOCIAL QUARTERS HOURS 
 

Effective immediately, the Social Quarters will be closed on Sundays and Mondays.  

Also, the closing time on Friday nights will be 9:00 PM as long as we have no Bands 

booked.  We do not plan on bringing Bands back on Friday nights until we feel we will 

have a crowd large enough to support the cost.  Losing money by hiring a Band is not 

something we need to do. 

 

 

WOTM MEETING 
 

Also, the WOTM have a Meeting scheduled for this Monday night, June 22.  The closing 

of the Social Quarters on Monday will not interfere with this Meeting.  The Meeting will 

be held this Monday.  However, it will be discussed at the Meeting about changing the 

day of future Meetings. 

 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER  6-24-20 
 

We have a guest Chef who is bringing his smoker and setting up in the front of the 

Lodge. He will be cooking Pulled Pork, Italian Green Beans, and BBQ Beans.  The 

lodge will prepare coleslaw, dessert and garlic bread.  We can only guarantee dinner 

for those members who reply to this email and order Dinner(s) by the deadline of 

Sunday June 21st@ 7:00 PM.  The price is $10.00 

 


